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HINGTO D. C 20555

October 19, 1982

Ms. Lynn Connor

Doc-Search Associates

P.0. Box 57 IN RESPONSE REFER
Cabin John, MD 20818 TO FOIA-82-410

Dear Ms. Connor:

This is in further response to your letter dated August 31, 1982 in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, the
following documents:

1. NRC Shutdown Plan - mentioned in the Weekly Information
Report for the week ending August 28, 1981.

2. SECY-81-600 and SECY-81-600A.
This office has been informed that a copy of SECY-81-600 already exists
in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR). A copy of SECY-81-600A was
placed in the PDR in response to FOIA-82-408.

This completes action on your request.
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6. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

8211100444 821019
PDR FOIA
CONNERB2-410  PDR



Lynn Connor
Doc-Search Associates
P.0. Box §7

Cabin John, MD 20818
R Ay

LN ATUVE S X

o/

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST

Director

Division of Rules and Records FOZ’A -’.1_’[/0

US NRC

Washington, DC (Lec = P<-2-p2_

Dear Sir:

This is a Freedom of Infor
the following document/doc
the Public Document Room:

mation Act Request for
uments to be placed in

Thank you.

Lynn Connor



